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A Note From Our President
Dear Friends,
 
As part of the community wide effort to minimize the spread of the novel
coronavirus, effective Monday, March 16, MeckEd's offices at 1504 Reagan Dr.
were closed and will remain closed until further notice.
 
The MeckEd team is working remotely, and will continue offering programming
through virtual tools. Our goals remain clear; to keep our Career Pathways students
focused on a bright future; to provide them resources to take care of  their
immediate needs; and to advocate for the resources and programming that
meet the educational needs of our families. 

For all of us who spend our lives working to remove social distance, we want to do
everything we can to stop the spread of this virus as soon as possible so we can go
back to spreading love and light. 

Stay Safe-
Ross Danis
President/CEO
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Resources & Programming Updates
MeckEd [info@mecked.org]

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 3:59 PM

To: Steve Johnston
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During this time, MeckEd will  continue serving the students and families of Charlotte
Mecklenburg. We think I'Tiyanna said it best when she said,
 

"...MeckEd means opportunity, family, and friendship." 

Please continue being apart of our family and support our programming. Regardless of

the amount, your donation matters! Donate today!

Our Mission
To  ensure  that  ALL  students  in  Mecklenburg  County  have  access  to  the
knowledge, skills, and experiences necessary to lead productive, successful
lives. 

Our mailing address is:
5104 Reagan Drives,

Suite 12
Charlotte, NC 28206

Contact us:
Email: info@mecked.org

Phone: 704-335-0100

Get Involved!
Donate Directly To Us!

Donate Through Our AmazonSmile!
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Connected to Microsoft Exchange
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